
JUNE 2019
Dear Pastor and Friends,

What a joy it is to serve the Lord and to see him work in mighty ways.  We are seeing prayers 
answered and spiritual growth.  We are thankful for you, our prayer warriors!!

We continue to pray for Isabel. She had a masectomy.  They said they got all of the cancer but 
wanted to give 23 radiation treatments.  Now they want to do more tests. 

Chicken pox was going around the barrio a few weeks ago.  We had 3 folks in our church alone 
who contracted it.   Also dengue is rising again.  Please pray for our people.

     

There is a need for a new fence and gate which secures the property.  The cost will be about $700. 
Please pray with us that we will be able to replace the fence.
Thank you for your financial and prayer support.  We are grateful that you are partners with us 
in declaring the Gospel to the Dominican souls.  I Cor. 3:9

For Dominican Souls,
Ron and Kathy Valerio
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“Hear the Word of the Lord, O ye
nations, and declare it in the

isles afar off”  
Jer.  31:10a
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VITAL STATS on the DR
Population: 10.913 Million

95% Roman Catholic

In the Ministry Since 1983 
Missionaries Since 1995

Indigenous Church Planting
Training National Pastors
Evangelism/Discipleship

Mother's Day in the Dominican Republic was the last Sunday in May.  
Each mother was recognized and given an umbrella (very important to 
have in this country).  They were very excited to receive the gift  Here 
are a few of the ladies who received the umbrellas.

We had dinner on the grounds the third Sunday of June.  
There were many visitors who were able to hear the  
Word of God and the plan of salvation. We know the
Word of God will not return void. Please pray with us that those who 
heard will be saved.


